
.S(p 0 4 
2oa9 

MOTION TRANSPORTATION 

On November 18, 2008, the City Council approved Council File No. 08-0531 relative to 
approving a taxicab consultant study that will review the City' s Taxicab Regulatory 
Program. 

Since then, the Los Angeles Department of Transpmiation (DOT) has selected a 
consultant to conduct an independent review of the City's Taxicab Regulatory Program 
and a contract was awarded. 

It is important that DOT now provide a report back to the Council on the status of this 
contract. 

l THEREFORE MOVE that DOT be requested to report at the Transpmiation Committee 
meeting of September 23, 2009 in order to provide a status report on the contract that has 
been awarded for the purposes of reviewing the City's Taxicab Regulatory Program. 
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